
Tender responses are invited for 
Reconstruction of Dean-Newlyn 
Road, Newlyn Stage 1  
(Contract HEPBU.RFT2022.09).

Tender documents can be obtained 
from www.hepburn.vic.gov.au/
tenders, or by contacting Tim Powell 
on (03) 5321 6412. Tender responses 
must be received by 5pm on 
Wednesday 30 November 2022.

 REQUEST FOR TENDER


